
COLORADO’S POWER PATHWAY 

New transmission line route options identified in eastern Elbert County and western Lincoln County
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Visit ColoradosPowerPathway.com
or scan the QR code to learn more. 

Contact us at 855-858-9037 or 		
ColoradosPowerPathway@xcelenergy.com if you have 
questions or need assistance.

Si necesita asistencia o información en español, por 
favor contáctenos directamente al 855-858-9037 o 
ColoradosPowerPathway@xcelenergy.com.

Existing Substation
New Substation
Focus Area
Eastern Review Area
Substation Siting Area

Xcel Energy continues to make progress identifying the preferred 
transmission line route for Segment 5 (Tundra – Harvest Mile) of 
Colorado’s Power Pathway. We have received a large amount of 
feedback from landowners and other stakeholders on Segment 
5 route options which we continue to evaluate. Based on this 
feedback, we are now evaluating potential additional route 
options in eastern Elbert County and western Lincoln County. 
A preferred route has not been finalized, nor have we 
stopped considering existing Segment 5 route options in 
Pueblo, El Paso, Elbert and Arapahoe counties. Your input 
is needed on the newly identified route options.

ATTENTION LANDOWNERS

Landowners whose property is along a new transmission line 
route option within our recently added Segment 5 Eastern 
Review Area will be receiving an information packet in the mail. 

ABOUT THE PROJECT

Colorado’s Power Pathway is a $1.7 to $2 billion investment to 
improve the state’s electric grid and enable future renewable 
energy development around the state. The project will span 
more than a dozen counties, primarily in eastern Colorado, and 
include:

• Up to 650 miles of new 345-kilovolt double-circuit
transmission line

• Four new and four expanded substations

• First segments in-service by 2025, with other segments
complete in 2026 and 2027

Colorado’s Power Pathway will deliver significant economic 
benefits to rural communities across eastern and southern 
Colorado over the short- and long-term. More immediately, 
project construction will require substantial amounts of 
contract labor, while also providing local jurisdictions and host 
communities with additional tax revenues and potential new job 
creation and investment opportunities.

Please read the enclosed information to learn about route 
options that may cross your property and how you can 
provide comments about Colorado’s Power Pathway. 

We need your feedback so we can incorporate it into 
our ongoing routing and review process. We want to 
hear from you about this important project and any 
topics we should consider on or near your property.

Visit ColoradosPowerPathway.com for more 
information and to view an interactive Segment 5 Eastern 
Review Area map.

FOR MORE INFORMATION 


